Englewood Isles Property Owners Association
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
September 11, 2013

The regular meeting of the Englewood Isles Property Owners Association Board of
Directors was held September 11 at 6 pm.

President David Durham, Treasurer Bill Callahan, board members Odie Kourapis, Ed Baldwin,
Dane Hahn Les Feuer, Kim Fox, Ken Wolfe, George Gdowski and Thomas Sherrin were present.

Minutes of the August 14 meeting were revised and approved.
Treasurer Bill Callahan presented the latest financial report.
There was no unfinished or new business in the Meeting Agenda.

David Durham stated that he met with other Englewood Isles presidents in a round table meeting
to discuss current events.

A new property owner, Scott Moore, requested that he be allowed to use roof shingles that

graphically looked like barrel tiles. David Durham stated that, as per the Covenants, shingles
cannot be substituted for roof tiles.

Stan Gdowsli

Secretary



